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Martin County West conducts strategic planning; district looking for community
input via survey

The School Board of Martin County West Schools is in the initial stage of developing a
strategic plan. The school board is working with the Minnesota School Boards
Association (MSBA) to provide guidance and assist with the planning.

The school board is seeking input from school district residents and staff to help in
identifying the school district’s strengths and areas for improvement. School district
residents and staff can give the school board feedback by completing a survey by
February 13, 2022. The information gathered from the survey and community forum will
be analyzed by the MSBA and used to help identify school district strategic priorities.

You can provide input by filling out the online version of the “MCW 2022 Community
Survey.” Visit martin.k12.mn.us and click on the “MCW 2022 Community Survey" before
4:00pm February 9, 2022 to fill it out. Or, you can call the Central Office at
507-764-2330, Monday-Friday, 8:00am-3:30pm on school days until February 13 to
complete the survey over the phone.

The survey will be open until 11:59pm on February 13, 2022.

Your participation will be greatly appreciated by the Martin County West School Board. If
you have any questions about the survey or strategic planning process, please contact
Superintendent Cori Reynolds at 507-764-2330 or corireynolds@mcwmavericks.org.
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